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To Imanol

Hi Imanol, I hope your well. I want to thank you for writine about the
Pacific Chorus frog. I never knew that the pacific chorus frog is that
intelligent. I also want tCI tell you something about the animal I like most
and about savannah.
There are two tlpes of savannah that is the savannah woodland and the
savannah grassland. Savannah covers most part of Kenya. In savannah
grassland there are more tall grass than frees. The savannah grass is called
elephant Sass because the elephants feeds on them. In savannah woodland
there are more trees than grass. Savannah is formd in the lowlands. We
should take care of the savannah grassland and the savannah woodlands so
that we cm protect some of the wild animals like the elephants that live
there. The animal I like most is the Great Egret. The great egret eats fish,
frogs, and crabs. Mostly it eats small animals that are found in water. It
finds these animals by wadding very slowly in shallow water, or waiting
patiently on the shore, waiting. Suddenly its beak darts out to capture its
prey. These birds are 3 feet tall with a wing span of 4 Yzfeet. They weigh
orily 2 pounds, Some people thinks these birds are snowy egrets, but those
egrets are smaller, u'ith yellow feet and a black bill. The great egret has
black feet and a yellow bill. To me, the great egret is the most beautiful bird
in the world.

From your pen pal, Lorriane Murlml

P.S. The answers to the questions you asked answers:
l. The Pacific chorus frog camouflages by adaptation range, migratory,

and reproduction
2. Whatare tfte predators the predators are blue gffish, insects, fish,

snakes, birds, mammals, frogs, hawks, owls, skunks, and raccoons.
3. What does my animal eat? The animal that eats the Pacific chorus

frogs me spiders, flies, insects, and tadpoles.


